
Subject: Public Comment: 8 - Contra Costa

From: Chris ne Ponce <

Date: 7/25/2011 8:08 AM

To: 

From: Christine Ponce <
Subject: Redistricting

Message Body:
This makes no sense redistricting Pleasant Hill and Martinez for the following reasons:
1.) Martinez is the Capital of Contra Costa
2.) The Court House and many Contra Costa District Offices are located in Martinez
3.) Pleasant Hill & Martinez are not geographically part of the rest of the proposed 
districts
4.) Pleasant Hill & Martinez do not share specific social or economic characteristics with 
the other counties
5.) The vast majority of our residents are employed in the East Bay or S.F. 
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